
VSA NEWS 

 

Welcome back everyone from the VSA Committee! We are raring to go and 

looking forward to another fun filled year. We have agreed the dates for events 

and activities for this academic year with Mrs Pauley, so please look out for 

more info on posters around the school and on our VSA Facebook Page. Just a 

few gentle reminders about the page: If you are new to the school and want to 

join the Facebook Page please remember to answer the admin question – we will 

not accept members until this is completed. The page is only for VSA 

fundraising and event information or to help answer general questions about 

school activities.  Please direct any other feedback about the School to the 

School Office. Any public notices unrelated to the VSA will be removed. Thank 

you for your continued support. 

 

New Parents’ Coffee Morning: On Monday 10th September the VSA will be 

hosting our Annual Coffee Morning for new parents/carers to the school in the 

Community Room from 8:45 onwards. If your child has recently joined the 

school in any class (not just Reception) please feel free to come along and meet 

members of the VSA and other parents/carers for coffee, cake and much more. 

We hope to see as many people as possible. 

 

Secondhand Uniform Sale: We will be running our monthly uniform shop 

tomorrow (Friday 7th September) from 2:45pm outside the KS2 playground. We 

have loads of fabulous quality secondhand uniform in various sizes to buy or 

swap. We also accept Selwood, Oakfield or Frome College uniform. 

 

Cake Sales: The schedule for the class cake sales this year will be on next 

week’s Thursday note. 
 


